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● PSAT/NMSQT testing: 19 students took the PSAT/NMSQT test to both prepare and

practice for the upcoming SAT test. They were the first class to take the test digitally!

Both staff and students had good things to say about the test. We’re excited to see how

the scores are impacted and eager to hear the students’ thoughts on how they like it.

● STATE CHAMPIONS!!!: Equestrian Team barreled through Districts and Regionals to

move on to compete for the State Championship. They rode for 4 days and pulled out a

huge win on the last day to earn a State Title for the Aggies.



● College Application Week: Mrs. Lloyd walked our seniors through the college

application process and helped them get one step closer to their post-secondary

goals! She also had donuts, cider, and a coffee bar!!!

● Half-Day Festivities: Our half-days have continued to be high energy and

engaging. We had each class develop a chant/cheer at our first Assembly and

they all did a great job, with Seniors taking the top spot. We also had a Drom

competition to create the phrase “One Family”, Aggie Family”, or “Dansville” (an

example is below).

This week we will be having a door decorating contest and the Elementary

students will be judging who wins the points! We will also be celebrating our

Shout-Outs from the month.



● Fall Decorations: FFA organized and delivered numerous Fall decorations around the

area and raised a lot of funds for future events/activities. 19 fall decorations were sold.

We’d like to thank our donors for their support and generosity in helping us prepare for

this.



● College/Career Fair: Our upperclassmen traveled to Grand Ledge High School to

participate in a College and Career fair with over 50 schools, businesses

● PowderPuff: NHS sponsored this year’s PowderPuff game on a chilly Saturday.

There was a great community turnout and they were able to raise a large amount

of money for Meals on Wheels.

● Broiler Contest: Zoology students have been working hard to raise cornish birds

for the Broiler Contest. They will travel to the Munsell’s Poultry Processing Plant

in Fowlerville to learn about the process and see if we have the heaviest birds.

● Parent-Teacher Conferences: Our Fall parent-teacher conferences were a great

success. We had a good turnout both nights!


